Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The State Board of Education announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: July 16, 2012, 2:30 p.m.

PLACE: Broward College, Downtown Campus, 111 East Las Olas Blvd., Ft. Lauderdale, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this workshop is to discuss the development of the Department’s legislative budget request in relation to the needs of the education sectors in Florida.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Lynn Abbott, lynn.abbott@fldoe.org or by visiting the Departments’ website: http://www.fldoe.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Lynn Abbott, lynn.abbott@fldoe.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Lynn Abbott, Agency Clerk, Department of Education, 325 West Gaines Street, Room 1520, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0400, email: lynn.abbott@fldoe.org.
